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Public Comment from Christine Kiel -- 

It is unconscionable that NRG puts public health at risk by refusing to take the necessary steps
to remove coal ash from the lakefront. NRG should follow the law and take responsibility for
fixing this environmental hazard. There should be no more excuses for inaction when the
quality of the environment and people’s wellbeing are at stake.

Christine Kiel
310 Douglas Avenue
Waukegan, IL
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